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TRACY PD INVESTIGATES SUSPICIOUS DEATH ON WEST CENTRAL AVENUE 

 

TRACY, California – On April 7, 2024, at about 6:06 AM, the Tracy Police Department (TPD) 
Communication Center received a report of a possible deceased body in a drainage canal in the 100 
block of West Central Avenue. 
  
When Officers arrived, they located an unresponsive adult male who sustained traumatic injuries. 
Personnel from the South San Joaquin County Fire Authority (SSJCFA) and American Medical 
Response (AMR) responded to the scene, where the victim was tragically pronounced deceased as a 
result of his injuries.  
  
Detectives from the Tracy Police Department’s General Investigations Unit responded to continue the 
investigation into the circumstances surrounding this incident.  Detectives were able to identify the male 
as a 24-year-old man from Tracy.  With the assistance of investigators from the San Joaquin County 
Medical Examiner’s Officer, and physical evidence at the scene, it was determined the subject died as 
a result of self-inflicted injuries.     
 
If you or someone you care about is facing a mental health crisis, reach out for support. Dial 988 for 
the Crisis Resource hotline, contact San Joaquin County Mental Health Services at 209-468-8686, or 
reach out to the Tracy Police Department for assistance. 
 
Anyone with information related to this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Glover at either 
209-831-6607 or Andrew.Glover@TracyPD.com.  Anonymous tips can be made by calling Crime 
Stoppers at 209-831-4847 or texting TIPTPD and your message to CRIMES (274637). 
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